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Re: 18-501-EL-FOR, 18-1392-EL-RDR, 18-1393-EL-ATA
I am an Ohio resident. I believe strongly that there is a need for the 900 MW of renewable
energy as argued by AEP Ohio, with the support of many responsible pro-growth, pro-
environment organizations.
The need is there because:1) there is increasing demand for Ohio based clean energy,  2) it
would serve as an important pathway to a clean energy economy, & 3) we need increased
renewables to attract companies that have clean energy targets. I urge you to recognize the
need for the 900 MW of renewable energy.
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